
TOWN OF KENT RESOLUTION REGARDING MEETING RECORDINGS 
 
The Board of Selectmen resolves that each municipal board and commission, or 
any subcommittee thereof, shall video record all such meetings and proceedings.  
If video capabilities are not available, all meetings and proceedings must be audio 
recorded.  Recordings shall be sent to the Town Clerk, to be posted on the town’s 
website not later than seven days after the meeting.  This resolution shall take 
effect immediately and is in addition to filing requirements of meeting minutes in 
accordance with the CT FOI Act. 
 
 
 
Approved at Board of Selectmen meeting January 6, 2022 


